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Happy Anniversary!

Mike Nichols - 4/6
Randy Martin - 4/9
Mike Kelsey - 4/10

Charles Rucker - 4/11
Larry Wethington - 4/11

Andy Larrance - 4/12
Leonard Rogers - 4/16

Charles Rucker 4/7 - 10 years
Mark Goheen 4/9 - 12 years

Joe Brown 4/11 - 2 years
Andy Larrance 4/11 - 2 years

Jeremy Bye 4/12 - 3 years
Chandler Harper 4/12 - 3 years

 Ronnie Hourigan 4/16 - 10 years
Don Jackson 4/17 - 1 year
Randy Roark 4/17 - 1 year
Tim Frierson 4/17 - 1 year

ATTENTION ALL DRIVERS AND CDL HOLDERS
If your DOT physical or CDL will be expiring before May 15,

2024, make arrangements now to renew! Remember, you can
now make an appointment with our onsite clinic for DOT

Physicals! Physicals need to be renewed 30 days in advance to
allow time to get it updated with your state. If you have any
questions call Paula at ext. 276. Please keep in mind you can
sign up for a pre-DOT physical with the onsite clinic to make

sure everything is in order. Thank you! 

Clean Inspections!
Richard Limback - Level II - $50

DISTRACTED DRIVING AWARENESS MONTH
Did you know that conversing on a cell phone while driving can cause your brain to miss up to
half of your surroundings? Shockingly, research reveals that drivers engaged in phone
conversations exhibit slower reaction times than those with a blood alcohol content of .08.
This month, it's imperative for motor carriers to reinforce the hazards of distracted driving to
their drivers and underscore the regulations enforced by the Federal Motor Carrier Safety
Administration (FMCSA).
Under these regulations, Commercial Motor Vehicle (CMV) operators are forbidden from texting
or using hand-held mobile phones while driving. Violations can lead to fines, disqualifications,
and adverse impacts on a motor carrier's or driver's Safety Management System (SMS) results.
The rules explicitly prohibit activities such as texting, reaching for, or holding a mobile phone
while driving, as well as dialing by pressing more than one button. CMV drivers can only use a
hands-free phone within reach. Essentially, the rule prohibits unsafe interactions with devices
while driving.
Sanctions for breaches include civil penalties of up to $2,750 for drivers and disqualification for
repeat offenses. Motor carriers face penalties of up to $11,000 for violations and will see their
SMS results affected. This month, it's crucial to remind drivers of the dangers of distracted
driving.



UNIFORM PROGRAM
Have you used your annual uniform allowance? All drivers receive $200 annually to purchase

uniforms from our company apparel website. If you are unsure if you have used your allowance
or have any questions regarding the uniform program, please contact Joey at ext. 266   or

joey.hettel@mmcartage.com.

Please do not leave any personal items in company trucks. M&M is not responsible for any lost or
damaged personal items left in the trucks. Though you may have an assigned truck, we are a slip seat
operation and things happen at a moments notice so all trucks need to be ready for any driver to get

in and haul freight at any time. Thank you and drive safe. 

REMINDER TO ALL DRIVERS

HOUR OF SERVICE VISOR CARDS





Please contact a member of the safety department if you have any hours of service concerns or questions.
Drive safe!


